
 

 

EXTERNAL PROVIDER POLICY 

 

 GENERAL STATEMENT 

Peninsula Specialist College recognises that students at the school may be receiving support outside 

of school hours from private therapists to assist with their day-to-day living and for their social, 

physical and emotional wellbeing. 

The school welcomes a close partnership between both school and home/community environments. 

If a student is accessing support from a private therapist and a Department funded school therapist, 

it is highly recommended that the parents notify and provide relevant information to the relevant 

therapist at Peninsula Specialist College  and allow for communication between the two therapists. 

Collaboration will allow therapists to work as a team to provide consistent and complimentary goals 

and supports for the child. 

All requests for external providers visits are to go through the wellbeing team for consideration and 

approval. 
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